
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Subject: Invitation to the Commencement of First-Year B.Tech / B.Arch Classes 

We are pleased to inform you that a grand meeting in association with the commencement of 
classes for first-year B. Tech and B. Arch (2024-25 Admission) at TKM College of Engineering, 
Kollam, will be held on 09.09.2024 at 9.00 am. Dr. TK Shahal Hassan Musaliar, Chairman, TKM 

Trust, will inaugurate the function. This event marks the beginning of an important academic 
journey for your ward. We would be honoured to have you join us in witnessing the moment when 
your ward embarks on this academic journey that will shape him into a responsible citizen. 

TKM COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING 
(Government Aided and Autonomous) 

Kollam-5 

During the ceremony, you will have the opportunity to meet the faculty members, learn about the 
academic programs, and gain insight into the various support services we offer to ensure the 
success of our students. Your presence will be a great source of encouragement for your child as 
they embark on this new phase of their education. 

Venue: College Auditorium 
Date: 09-09-2024, 
Reporting Time: 8.30 am 

We welcome you to TKM College of Engineering on this special occasion. 

Warm regards, 

Dr. Sajeeb K IEBr Principa charge ARGE 
THANGAL KUJU MUSALIN 
CeLLECEOF EiNSIrEERIN 

rOLLAM-691 005 

Date: 02-09-2024 

FEN 

Note:- (i) The Link for joining the parents' WhatsApp group of respective departments is 
provided on the college website. 
htlps:/kmce. ac.in/uploads/WhatsApp%20group%20link%20for%20parents%202024 

28%20batch.pd 

(ü)Campus Video: https:youtu.be/VglUPGIE-Is?si=c7J8APEYKCuSVoQK 
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